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Informations before Braces

Dear patients, dear parents,

please notice that 1 week before your appointment for the braces, you
should not make an appointment for a professional teeth cleaning.

The fluoridation that will be done at this appointment, will prevent the
optimal adhesion for the braces !

Also we want to let you know, that during the treatment with braces, you
should not let your dentist use Air Flow.

We will use sealer under the brackets to protect the enamel. If the
sealing discolours a bit, don't let the dentist remove the discoloration
with Air Flow, because than the enamel isn't adequately protected.

Many thanks for the good cooperation !
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